
 

 
 
 
 
CNOY Sponsors and Community Members,  
 
 
The Coldest Night of the Year Committee and SHYFT Youth Services is hosting the 5th 
Annual Coldest Night of the Year event on Saturday, February 25, 2023. 
 
SHYFT wouldn’t be where it is today if it weren’t for people like you, so we’ve put together 
a little something to show our appreciation for all the years of support for SHYFT in The 
Coldest Night of the Year.  
 
On February 25th, you’re cordially invited to join the Coldest Night of the Year team and 
SHYFT to celebrate the people that make this community great- YOU! We invite you and a 
member from your organization to join us as we celebrate this milestone with SHYFT. 
Aside from a chance to mix and mingle, you’ll also be able to enjoy light refreshments and 
good fellowship within our community. We will have a few special surprises. 
 
If you are available to attend, we would greatly appreciate it if you would bring greetings or 
say a few words. 
 
Hope to see you there. Please confirm your attendance by Feb23, 2023. Your support is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
For more information, please contact Wanda at (902) 749-7315 or by email 
Wanda.Doucette@novascotia.ca 
 
Wanda Doucette  
CNOY Event Director  
Debbie Hubbard 
Co-chair 
 
https://cnoy.org/yarmouth 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcnoy.org%2Fyarmouth&data=05%7C01%7CWanda.Doucette%40novascotia.ca%7C87138ff05aad419f835208db102dead0%7C8eb23313ce754345a56a297a2412b4db%7C0%7C0%7C638121561622175396%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tPxrO7rN0d856fq6lrDmbzzAs5TD0JAUCNs9OoWKwNQ%3D&reserved=0

